
Notice of Emergency Meeting 
of the Alaska Board of Game 

 
Notice is given that the Alaska Board of Game will meet by teleconference 
at 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 19, 2009. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to consider a petition concerning the bag 
limit for sea ducks in Kachemak Bay, Game Management Unit 15.  
 
The meeting is open to the public.  Listen-only teleconference sites are 
available at Department of Fish and Game offices in Anchorage (333 
Raspberry Road, Denaina Conference Room) and Homer (3298 Douglas 
Place).  The meeting is intended to be streamed live on the Board of Game 
website at:  www.boards.adfg.state.ak.us.  The Board will not take public 
testimony during the teleconference. 
 
You may comment on the topic by submitting written comments to the 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game, Boards Support Section, P.O. Box 
115526, Juneau, Alaska, 99811-5526, or faxed to (907) 465-6094, so that 
comments will be received no later than 12:00 noon Monday, May 18, 
2009. 
 
For further information about the meeting, contact the Board Support 
Section at 465-4110. 
 
If you are a person with a disability who may need a special 
accommodation in order to participate in the process on the proposed 
regulations, please contact Scott Crass at 465-4110 no later than 12:00 
noon Monday, May 18, 2009 to ensure that any necessary 
accommodations can be provided. 
 

 

http://www.boards.adfg.state.ak.us/

